
Waste & recycling 
collections during the 
Coronavirus outbreak
1.	 Please observe social distancing (2m or 6ft) when interacting 
with our crews.

2.	 Please wash your hands before taking the bin out and after 
collecting the bin.

3.	 Please bag your waste properly - see www.worcester.gov.uk/
coronavirus for more information.

4.	 If your waste is presented in an incorrect manner (such as in 
open bags) we reserve the right to refuse to take the bin/waste. If 
we do we will leave a sticker to tell you this.

5.	 If you or a member of your household are self-isolating with 
Covid-19 symptoms or suspected of having contracted the virus 
it is important that all personal waste, such as tissues, is double-
bagged and kept separate from other waste for 72 hours, before 
being place in the black bin. Further information at www.gov.uk/
coronavirus

6.	 Please bear with us as waste collections may be interrupted 
during the current situation. Please go to www.worcester.gov.uk/
coronavirus for service updates.




